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Top DEP Stories 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Clearfield County Conservation District receives grant for education event 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/clearfield-county-conservation-district-receives-grant-for-
education-event/article_19e0a4b0-25ef-11ef-b3e5-d7ca2115d5de.html  
 
 
Mentions 
 
The Derrick: Cranberry residents reminded again about water line survey 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/cranberry-residents-reminded-again-about-water-line-
survey/article_dcb11ca4-29b4-11ef-879c-e310b147cd09.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. House effort seeks to ban spreading drilling wastewater on roads 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/06/13/pa-house-effort-seeks-to-ban-spreading-drilling-
wastewater-on-roads/ 
 
Daily Local: Friel bill would address food waste use on farms 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/06/14/friel-bill-would-address-food-waste-use-on-farms/ 
 
KYW News Radio: DEP issues Code Orange for Philly, some surrounding counties 
https://omny.fm/shows/kywam-on-demand/dep-issues-code-orange-for-philly-region 
 
WHYY: Code Orange declared for Philly, suburbs due to poor air quality 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-code-orange-air-quality-ozone-alert-june/ 
 
Penn State News: University publishes 2023 drinking water quality report 
https://www.psu.edu/news/office-physical-plant/story/university-publishes-2023-drinking-water-
quality-report/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Pennsylvania has third year of $244 million for reclaiming mine lands 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/pennsylvania-has-third-year-of-244-million-for-
reclaiming-mine-lands/article_030e5d42-269c-11ef-98c1-bb19a56bada0.html  
 
WTAJ: PA bill aims to ban forever chemicals, highlights dangers of use 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/regional-news/pa-bill-aims-to-ban-forever-chemicals-highlights-dangers-
of-use/ 
 
Dubois Courier-Express: DuBois City Council OKs conditional use request for proposed restaurant 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/dubois-city-council-oks-conditional-use-request-for-
proposed-restaurant/article_08a9d44e-2858-11ef-bc82-0fb60ef3064a.html  
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East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
Meadville Tribune: Toxic garlic should have prompted EPA to warn against gardening near Ohio 
derailment, watchdog says 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/toxic-garlic-should-have-prompted-epa-to-warn-against-gardening-
near-ohio-derailment-watchdog-says/article_b7f29f0c-7286-56cd-941e-21f79ae7bff5.html 
 
AP: Toxic garlic should have prompted EPA to warn against gardening near Ohio derailment, watchdog 
says 
https://apnews.com/article/east-palestine-derailment-epa-gardening-norfolk-southern-
ce99e551fd5da0f2cafadf191bdc992b  
 
Post-Gazette: Safety board to release findings on East Palestine derailment June 25 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2024/06/13/ntsb-east-palestine-train-
derailment/stories/202406130110 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Toxic garlic should have prompted EPA to warn against gardening near Ohio 
derailment, watchdog says 
https://www.standard-journal.com/ap/business/article_272db817-e041-5b3d-a3af-68160d62e8e3.html  
 
 
Air 
 
NBC10: $19.9M plan to get Frankford High School students back in building after asbestos closure 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/frankford-high-school-asbestos-plan/3883941/ 
 
FOX 29: Philadelphia weather: Air quality alerts as temperatures build to 90 degrees 
https://www.fox29.com/weather/philadelphia-heat-forecast-hot-friday-ahead-storms 
 
WESA: Penn State study offers more accurate estimates of smoke pollution 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-06-01/penn-state-study-smoke-pollution-estimates  
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bedford Gazette: Climate change fearmongering isn’t working anymore 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/editorial/climate-change-fearmongering-isn-t-working-
anymore/article_0be8a1e8-29bc-11ef-8219-d376c6b03201.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Chris Talgo: The climate change line about hurricanes isn't true 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2024/06/14/talgo-hurricanes-climate-
change/stories/202406140058  
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Corry Journal: Corry residents talk trail, cry city corruption 
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https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_0987b72a-29b4-11ef-9540-f3733c501e0d.html 
 
The Derrick: 250 acres along French Creek will be used for recreation 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/250-acres-along-french-creek-will-be-used-for-
recreation/article_b3f4c71a-2992-11ef-9e87-7f48d64343bd.html 
 
Pennlive: ‘Friends of the Farm’ won a battle in Cumberland County, but a bigger fight looms 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/06/friends-of-the-farm-won-one-battle-in-upper-allen-
township-but-a-bigger-fight-looms.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Schuylkill River Sojourn launches Saturday 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/06/14/schuylkill-river-sojourn-launches-saturday/ 
 
FOX43: Foundation challenges you to check out the state's beautiful outdoors 
https://www.fox43.com/article/travel/pennsylvania-parks-and-forests-foundation-passport-challenge-
beautiful-outdoors/521-120b09d2-c252-4b0b-b2aa-6d68f702bdd1 
 
WJAC: PA Game Commission announces expansion of three CWD Management Areas 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/pa-game-commission-announces-expansion-three-cwd-management-
areas-wildlife-deer-pennsylvania-hunting#  
 
WPXI: Abandoned bridge in South Park given new life as fishing area 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/abandoned-bridge-south-park-given-new-life-fishing-
area/BRG6QKIBJBHO5MFWYDEN4ZOJ24/  
 
KDKA: There is a plan to get Pittsburgh's public water fountains running this summer 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/why-pittsburgh-public-water-fountains-not-working/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: What to know about the PA Game Commission’s new $20M regional office planned 
in Centre County 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article289000619.html#campaignNam
e=statecollege_morning_newsletter  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: DCNR to hold virtual town hall event on draft plan for the future of 
Pennsylvania forests 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/dcnr-to-hold-virtual-town-hall-event-on-draft-plan-for-
the-future-of-pennsylvania/article_eba222ac-2299-11ef-bce3-1bf12be9f5d7.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Renovo Borough Council approves trailhead at Memorial Park 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/06/renovo-boro-council-approves-trailhead-at-
memorial-park/  
 
 
Energy 
 
Bradford Era: Massachusetts developer aims to plant windmills in McKean County 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/massachusetts-developer-aims-to-plant-windmills-in-mckean-
county/article_4833dfe8-29c4-11ef-ac5a-639d9ce661a3.html 
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Huntingdon Daily News: Input sought for proposed rate increase 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/input-sought-for-proposed-rate-
increase/article_b658adca-28ff-11ef-93b2-0b4b29e42336.html 
 
AP: Senate confirms new energy regulators, extending Biden’s grip on panel that backs renewable 
energy 
https://apnews.com/article/energy-pipeline-ferc-manchin-renewable-biden-
5a4d5c46d4052c7e6476b0347227f649  
 
Tribune-Review: Luke Bernstein: Federal rules put Pa.’s hydrogen future at risk 
https://triblive.com/opinion/luke-bernstein-federal-rules-put-pa-s-hydrogen-future-at-risk/  
 
Tribune-Review: New turnpike maintenance facility in Penn Township would be solar powered 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/new-turnpike-maintenance-facility-in-penn-township-would-
be-solar-powered/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WFMZ: EPA continues to remove hazardous waste from former Lincoln Chemical building 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/epa-continues-to-remove-hazardous-waste-from-former-
lincoln-chemical-building/article_600dc44a-29b9-11ef-9e40-b3992d9fbf09.html 
 
 
Mining 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Rostraver Historical Society opens new mining museum 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/06/14/rostraver-historical-society-opens-new-mining-
museum/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Beaver County Radio: Operations of the hotly contested East Coast natural gas pipeline can begin, 
regulators say 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/operations-of-the-hotly-contested-east-coast-natural-gas-
pipeline-can-begin-regulators-say/  
 
KYW News Radio: Report says unsecured tanker hatch spilled out gas in crash that destroyed I-95 bridge 
in Northeast Philly 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/report-i-95-bridge-collapse-tanker-unsecured-
hatch-gas-spill 
 
The Pottstown Mercury: Gas leak empties Salvation Army homeless shelter in Pottstown 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2024/06/13/gas-leak-empties-salvation-army-homeless-shelter-in-
pottstown/ 
 

https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/input-sought-for-proposed-rate-increase/article_b658adca-28ff-11ef-93b2-0b4b29e42336.html
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/input-sought-for-proposed-rate-increase/article_b658adca-28ff-11ef-93b2-0b4b29e42336.html
https://apnews.com/article/energy-pipeline-ferc-manchin-renewable-biden-5a4d5c46d4052c7e6476b0347227f649
https://apnews.com/article/energy-pipeline-ferc-manchin-renewable-biden-5a4d5c46d4052c7e6476b0347227f649
https://triblive.com/opinion/luke-bernstein-federal-rules-put-pa-s-hydrogen-future-at-risk/
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/new-turnpike-maintenance-facility-in-penn-township-would-be-solar-powered/
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/new-turnpike-maintenance-facility-in-penn-township-would-be-solar-powered/
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/epa-continues-to-remove-hazardous-waste-from-former-lincoln-chemical-building/article_600dc44a-29b9-11ef-9e40-b3992d9fbf09.html
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/epa-continues-to-remove-hazardous-waste-from-former-lincoln-chemical-building/article_600dc44a-29b9-11ef-9e40-b3992d9fbf09.html
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/06/14/rostraver-historical-society-opens-new-mining-museum/
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/06/14/rostraver-historical-society-opens-new-mining-museum/
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/operations-of-the-hotly-contested-east-coast-natural-gas-pipeline-can-begin-regulators-say/
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/operations-of-the-hotly-contested-east-coast-natural-gas-pipeline-can-begin-regulators-say/
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/report-i-95-bridge-collapse-tanker-unsecured-hatch-gas-spill
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/report-i-95-bridge-collapse-tanker-unsecured-hatch-gas-spill
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2024/06/13/gas-leak-empties-salvation-army-homeless-shelter-in-pottstown/
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2024/06/13/gas-leak-empties-salvation-army-homeless-shelter-in-pottstown/


Shamokin News-Item: AAA: Lower gas prices benefit summer travelers 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/business/aaa-lower-gas-prices-benefit-summer-
travelers/article_ceda82b6-22b4-11ef-b4da-4f1cdfc83777.html  
 
 
Vector Management 
 
KDKA Radio: That cute baby animal in your backyard is a tick magnet 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/that-cute-baby-animal-in-your-backyard-is-a-tick-
magnet  
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Online: In bid to find trash hauler, Ephrata Borough requiring most residences to use same 
company 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/in-bid-to-find-trash-hauler-ephrata-borough-requiring-
most-residences-to-use-same-company/article_0e43c1ec-246d-11ef-9745-671aa5ad2dd1.html 
 
Delco Today: Landfill Moves Designed to Reduce Waste, Trash Incineration in Delaware County 
https://delco.today/2024/06/chester-trash-incineration/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Councilman Chesney: Clean up your act or get out 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/councilman-chesney-clean-up-your-act-or-get-
out/article_398c726a-291b-11ef-b570-c71782cf359c.html  
 
 
Water 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Saxton council updated on water projects 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saxton-council-updated-on-water-
projects/article_553256b8-29c2-11ef-808d-1f8814c89b44.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Water projects updated for Saxton Borough 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/water-projects-updated-for-saxton-
borough/article_b5866d8a-2984-11ef-9df7-efcb0d054c7e.html 
 
WPXI: Monaca under boil water advisory 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/monaca-under-boil-water-
advisory/C3FMQBUTEBFR5PIPF5UI2SAKAE/  
 
WTAE: Precautionary boil water advisory issued in Monaca Borough 
https://www.wtae.com/article/precautionary-boil-water-advisory-issued-in-monaca-
borough/61105257#  
 
KDKA: Study to evaluate impact of Fern Hollow Bridge collapse on creek below 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/fern-hollow-creek-bridge-collapse-impact-creek/ 
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https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saxton-council-updated-on-water-projects/article_553256b8-29c2-11ef-808d-1f8814c89b44.html
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saxton-council-updated-on-water-projects/article_553256b8-29c2-11ef-808d-1f8814c89b44.html
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/water-projects-updated-for-saxton-borough/article_b5866d8a-2984-11ef-9df7-efcb0d054c7e.html
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/water-projects-updated-for-saxton-borough/article_b5866d8a-2984-11ef-9df7-efcb0d054c7e.html
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/monaca-under-boil-water-advisory/C3FMQBUTEBFR5PIPF5UI2SAKAE/
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/monaca-under-boil-water-advisory/C3FMQBUTEBFR5PIPF5UI2SAKAE/
https://www.wtae.com/article/precautionary-boil-water-advisory-issued-in-monaca-borough/61105257
https://www.wtae.com/article/precautionary-boil-water-advisory-issued-in-monaca-borough/61105257
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/fern-hollow-creek-bridge-collapse-impact-creek/


Centre Daily Times: ‘Perfect storm’ of expenses created $400K deficit in a small Centre County 
municipality 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bald-
eagle/article289218044.html#campaignName=statecollege_morning_newsletter  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Heat wave headed to Western Pennsylvania 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/severe-heat-wave-headed-to-western-pennsylvania/  
 
Tribune-Review: Don’t touch the thermostat: Experts advise against cranking down AC during high heat 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/dont-touch-that-dial-local-experts-advise-against-cranking-down-
the-thermostat-during-high-heat/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Heat wave forces shift in spending priorities as household costs jump 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/heat-wave-forces-shift-in-spending-priorities-as-household-costs-
jump/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Federal government adds new initiative to build commercial traffic on 
Pittsburgh waterways 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/06/13/pittsburgh-waterways-ohio-allegheny-
traffic.html 
 
The Reporter: Looming expansion of Montgomery County chemical plant near school worries residents 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2024/06/13/looming-expansion-of-limerick-township-chemical-
plant-near-school-worries-residents/ 
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